
 
 
Dear Leaders 
 
Can you believe it is time for camp again? We are so excited to have you and your girls participate! We 
have been planning and praying for this time for months, and are so ready to see all of you. In this 
packet, you will find all the important information you need to know for camp registration.  
 
The deadline for all registration is April 30th. It is vital that you complete the process by this date so that 
we can adequately prepare and ensure that every girl is provided for. Each church must send an adult 
leader with their girls.  
 
The cost for each camper, LIT, and leader is $200. This covers your room, meals, activities, materials, and 
t-shirt! Full payment must accompany registration and should be collected at the church level. The 
church will then write one check to the Baldwin Baptist Association to be included with the registration 
packet.  
 
The theme for this year’s camp is “Go for the Gold” and is based on the upcoming Olympics. Once your 
group’s paperwork has been received and approved, you will be assigned a country to represent. Groups 
are also encouraged to decorate their cabin door and/or window if they would like!  
 
There will be a mandatory cabin leader meeting May 10th at the Blackburn Center in Silverhill. 
(Additional information will come after registration.) 
 
Thank you for your willingness to serve the girls of your church by giving of your time and resources. 
Trust me when I say you will be so blessed by your time with the girls at camp! 
 
For additional information or questions please contact me!! 
 
Christine Ponder 
GA Camp Director 
251-945-5457 
cponder@gulftel.com 
 


